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NHS Midlands and Lancashire CSU 
Jubilee House 

Lancashire Business Park 
Leyland 

PR26 6TR 
Tel: 01772 214 200  

  
 

  
 
Dear Ms Hu  
 
Re: Request for information under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 
Ref no: FOI-1562-MB 
 
Thank you for your correspondence dated 24 February 2021 and your request for information under 
the freedom of information act 2000 regarding Remote care home monitoring. The information you 
have requested is attached. 
 
I trust this information is helpful to you. If you are unhappy with the way the Clinical Commissioning 
Group has handled your request, you may ask for an internal review by contacting the FOI manager at 
the above address 
 
If you are not content with the outcome of the internal review, you have the right to apply directly to the 
Information Commissioner’s Office (ICO) for a decision. Generally, the ICO cannot make a decision 
unless you have exhausted the complaints procedure provided by NHS Morecambe Bay CCG. The 
Information Commissioner can be contacted at: 
 
Information Commissioner’s Office 
Wycliffe House 
Water Lane 
Wilmslow 
Cheshire 
SK9 5AF 
 
Most of the information provided by NHS Morecambe Bay CCG in response to Freedom of  
Information Act 2000 requests will be subject to copyright protection. In the majority of cases the  
information will be owned by NHS Morecambe Bay CCG. The copyright for other information may be  
owned by another person or organisation, as indicated in the information itself: in this case you must  
apply to the copyright owner to obtain their permission. 
 
You are free to use any information supplied for your own use, including for non-commercial research 
purposes. It may also be used for the purposes of news reporting. However, any other type of re-use,  
for example, by publishing the information or issuing copies to the public will require the permission of 
the copyright owner. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
J Hawker 
Chief Officer 

mailto:xxxxx.xxxxxxx@xxx.xxx
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1. Have you commissioned any technology to remotely monitor the patients in care homes, especially 
their vital signs. 
 
Yes  
 

2. If yes to Q1, what is the name of the supplier and solution. 
 
NHS England supplied Oximeters, Cumbria Health on call and PDS Medical provide the 
daily monitoring. 

 
3. If yes to Q1, what is the value of the contract. 

 
£28k per provider full year effect – paid on activity since December 2020 to 31.03.2021. 
 

4. If no to Q1, do you plan to introduce any solution to remotely monitor the care homes within your 
area?  
 
Not Applicable 
 

5. Who is responsible for this project? 
 
Helen McConville, Senior Manager, Community Services Development, Morecambe Bay 
CCG. 
 


